



TO:

and recommended the plan to the City Council unanimously.

Mayor Allen Joines and Members of the City Council

Draft Northeast Suburban Area Plan Update

FROM:

A. Paul Norby, Director of Planning and Development Services

DATE: SUBJECT:

August 2, 2017

100 E. First Street P.O. Box 2511

Winston-Salem, NC 27102 CityLink 311 (336.727.8000) Fax 336.748.3163

Bryce A. Stuart Municipal Building

Planning staff will be available to brief the Community Development/Housing/General Government Committee (CD/H/GG) at its August 15, 2017 meeting on the draft *Northeast Suburban Area Plan Update*. The *Northeast Suburban Area Plan Update* was developed during the past year by Planning staff with input and participation by the general public at four community

Mayor Pro Tempore Vivian Burke was in attendance for some of the meetings with the public concerning this plan update. Staff will be happy to answer any questions concerning the draft plan.

meetings. The City-County Planning Board held a public hearing on the draft plan on June 8, 2017

The draft plan will be scheduled for a public hearing at the September 5, 2017 City Council meeting.

